Thame Amnesty Newsletter
October 2012

Next Meeting 
Wednesday 24th October
 7.30 – 9.00 

 Sports Centre

Lord Williams Lower School
Dr Robert Ridgway will be speaking about Land Rights in Namibia in the context of human rights and poverty
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Come and join us

Contact Bob for further details -
christinefieldsend@hotmail.com
September Meeting
At our first autumn meeting we had updates and discussions on recent campaigns and undertook planning for future events. 
Actions
Arms Trade Treaty – there have been recent responses from our local MP John Howell, a foreign office statement and further campaigning from AIUK. It is hoped that a draft Arms Trade Treaty will be presented for acceptance at the October UN Assembly.[image: image1.jpg]



Our local campaign for Masood Janjua & Faisal Faraz has now ceased as AIUK have closed the campaign -  disappointing, but there has been no progress.

Letters were sent to the Bahrain authorities on behalf of 13 prisoners of conscience who have been imprisoned for taking part in peaceful demonstrations. Individual letters also went to our local MP on behalf of Filep Karma in the hope that our government will raise his case with the Indonesian president when he visits the UK at the end of October.
A petition was signed for a stay of execution on behalf of Reggie Clemons in Missouri USA.
Events Planning

We will, as usual, be having a stall at the Thame Charities’ Christmas Fair. All group members are encouraged to produce jams, chutneys, savoury biscuits, cakes etc to sell. Also any unwanted presents or good quality children’s toys and books would be much appreciated. Please contact Owen on davies2399@yahoo.co.uk for further information.
Future Events 
November Meeting – 28th November
Everyone Welcome
Saturday 3rd November
Thame Charities’ Christmas Fair 
As usual we will be having a stall and need volunteers on the day between 10.00 and 1.00 as well as contributions for the stall (see above). Donations can be dropped off at the Town Hall at 9.30
[image: image2.wmf]Wed 5thDec-Christmas social-further details in next month’s newsletter. Please make a note in your diaries to join us.
Chair – Bob Fieldsend, Vice-Chair – Anita Clayton, Treasurer – Owen Davies, Press & Publicity – Jeannette Watson & Newsletter/Secretary – Julia Worms






We regularly meet on the 4th Wednesday of the month at 7:30pm on the first floor of the Sports Centre at Lord Williams Lower School, Queen’s Rd, Thame – please feel free to join us.   

